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From: William Rizer [rizerwd@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:20 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Comments on Nuclear Waste Confidence Decision

As you know well, the recent catastrophe in Japan, involving the failure of on-site containment of radioactive 
waste, along with a long history of accidents and near-accidents involving dry-cask storage, require that we 
adopt a set of guidelines that will actually guarantee the safety of nuclear waste for at least 300 years. We have 
the technology and experience to do this correctly. I pray we have the will! 
 
William D. Rizer 
9775 Highway 47 
Carlton, OR 97111 
rizerwd@gmail.com 
503-852-3062 
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